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September Newsletter 
 
EngineerAid has come on leaps and bounds in the last month.  EngineerAid is active in 
developing its contacts and networks through aid organisations and engineering institutes, 
companies and universities.  EngineerAid now has in place a vast database of engineers to 
provide extensive knowledge to facilitate the solving of incoming enquiries.  During 
September EngineerAid has met with a number of aid organisations and initiated talks with 
regard to partnerships.  In the coming months EngineerAid focus will be on developing these 
partnerships as well as extending its network of volunteer engineers. 

EngineerAid Partnership Talks with VSO 
EngineerAid successfully met with VSO in London to 
initiate discussions of a partnership strategy. VSO, 
as a globally based aid organisation, work towards 
providing long term sustainability through their 
efforts.  

 
EngineerAid will be able 
to provide engineering 
support remotely to all 
VSO volunteers as 
required throughout 
their placement in 
development projects 
around the world.  

As with other partner organisations EngineerAid will 
be presented with the opportunity to increase its 
network of partner organisations which operate 
globally. 

 

Database of Engineering Experience 
Grows 
EngineerAid has had a tremendous 
response from engineers. This has been 
supported by press coverage in magazines 
such as ‘Professional Engineering’ and 
IMechE’s ‘Agenda’.  

EngineerAid has built up a database of over 
100 volunteer engineers and the list is still 
growing. This is currently allowing the 
organisation to draw on over 800 years of 
engineering experience and knowledge! 
Thank you to all of you who have expressed 
an interest so far. The response has been 
amazing. The support of the engineering 
community is central to the success of 
EngineerAid. 

For latest news updates visit our website at: 

WWW.ENGINEERAID.COM

EngineerAid Meets TFSR 
EngineerAid met with TFSR in Southampton for successful talks of collaboration. TFSR, as 
an aid organisation working in Africa, have agreed to introduce 
EngineerAid to their local partner network in Africa, consisting 
of forty NGOs. A press release together with a survey to gage 
the needs and situation in Africa will be sent to these local 
partners. 
 
EngineerAid will work to provide engineering and technical 
solutions as and when required by TFSR and their partner 
organisations in Africa, maintenance schedules for equipment 
provided by TFSR, designing of equipment to be 
manufactured using basic materials, training material for 
technical departments. 

 


